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AB Polyunsatd. fatty acid ("PUFA") or a pharmacol. acceptable salt or derivative 

thereof (such as EPA and/or DHA) is used in combination with at least one of 
an immunosuppressive agent or an antineoplastic agent or a pharmacol. 
acceptable salt or derivative thereof in the treatment of conditions involving 
acutely or chronically inadequate immune response by topical application of 
said active agents to at least a portion of the intestinal mucosa. Specific 
conditions that may be treated include chronic inflammatory disease (e.g. 
Chrohn's disease and ulcerative colitis) and tumor disease (e.g. bowel cancer 
and prostate cancer). One advantage of preferred embodiments of the invention 
is that bioavailability of immunosuppressive or antineoplastic agents is 
increased. For example, capsules contained fish oil (over 60% of DHA and 
Incromega 3F60 EPA), Eudragit NE 30D coating, polysorbate 80. 
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hydrogel containing one or more drugs for the treatment of a posterior segment 
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compds. for the treatment of macular degeneration. Allowing passive 
transference of this drug from a dilute solution into the hydrogel produces 
the delivery system. The hydrogel, when placed in contact with the eye, 
delivers the drug. The delivery of the drug is sustained over an extended ' 
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period of time, which is of particular utility in the eye, which is ' 
periodically flushed with tears. This sustained delivery accelerates the 
treatment process while avoiding potential damaging effects of localized 
delivery of high concns. of compds., e.g., from eye drops. 
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The invention generally relates to cochleate drug delivery vehicles. Disclose 
are novel methods for making cochleates and cochleate compns. that include 
introducing a cargo moiety to a liposome in the presence of a solvent. Also 
disclosed are cochleates and cochleate compns. that include an aggregation 
inhibitor, and optionally, a cargo moiety. Addnl., anhydrous cochleates that 
include a protonized cargo moiety, a divalent metal cation and a neg. charge 
lipid are disclosed. Methods of using the cochleate compns. of the invention, 
including methods of administration, are also disclosed. • 
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soluble CTLA4 (cytotoxic T lymphocyte antigen 4) mols. that block endogenous 
B7 (CD80) mols. from binding their ligands, alone, or in conjunction with 
other agents including disease modifying anti-rheumatic drugs (DMARDs) or non­
steroidal anti-inflammatory drugs (NSAIDs). The soluble CTLA4 mol. comprises 
the extracellular domain (residues 1-124) of full-length human CTLA4, which 
may be fused at the N-terminus with the signal peptide of oncostatin M and at 

the C-terminal end with an Igyl constant region. Single-site and double-site 
CTLA4 mutant sequences are also constructed, including L104E/A29Y-CTLA4/Ig, 
L104E/A2 9L-CTLA4/Ig, L104E/A29T-CTLA4/Ig, and L104E/A29W-CTLA4/Ig. CTLA4/Ig 
administered at 10 mg/kg (plus methotrexate) has superior efficacy in 
treatment of rheumatoid arthritis compared to placebo (plus methotrexate) 
based on efficacy parameters of the American Collage of Rheumatol. Core Data 
Set and Response Definitions (ACR). Binding kinetics to CD86 and CD80, 
pharmacokinetics, and pharmacodynamics of C-reactive protein, rheumatoid 

factor, interleukin-2 receptor, interleukin -6, and tumor necrosis factor a 
are provided. • 
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